
PERSONNEL COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 
MARCH 25, 2020 

 
The Personnel Committee met on Wednesday, March 25, 2020 at 4:00pm to again discuss hiring 
a new police officer. Present were Mayor Staner, Council Members Bill Hosch and Andy 
Kelchen, Police Chief Heim and the City Administrator, Deanna McCusker.  
 
We will start advertising for the police officer position and have the deadline May 1st. Depending 
on the number of applications received, this may need to be extended. We will advertise on 
Iowa League of Cities, Indeed, LinkedIn, Facebook, Pioneer and a police officer hiring website. 
We will seek a certified officer or someone who has at least a two-year police science degree. 
Wage will be discussed once we review applications, but they will be competitive. 
 
With nothing further, the meeting adjourned at 4:45pm. 
 
 
Deanna McCusker, City Administrator 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


